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Hi CCU (RR)

 

Thank you for your email for advice on the adequacy of the ESF4 for PEL 1`s - seismic
survey Santos QNT

 

The EPA has reviewed the proposed seismic survey in PEL1 and has no comment.

 

Thank you.
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The EPA acknowledges the traditional custodians of

the land and waters where we work. As part of the

world’s oldest surviving culture, we pay our respect to

Aboriginal elders past, present and emerging.

Report pollution and environmental incidents

 or 

 

I work flexibly. I am sending this at a time that is convenient for me. I do not expect you to respond outside of



your agreed work hours.

 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
---------------------------------------------------------
This email is intended for the addressee(s) named and may contain confidential and/or
privileged information. 
If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender and then delete it
immediately.
Any views expressed in this email are those of the individual sender except where the
sender expressly and with authority states them to be the views of the Environment
Protection Authority.

PLEASE CONSIDER THE ENVIRONMENT BEFORE PRINTING THIS EMAIL
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